
 
High Commission of India 

Georgetown, Guyana 

 

Public Notice 

 

 On account of General & Regional Elections scheduled in Guyana on 1 September 2025, only 

emergency consular services will be available at the High Commission on Monday, 1 September 2025. 

 

2.  In case of any emergency you are requested to contact the following emergency number: +592 

623 0704. 
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